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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Kelvin High School threat investigated and cleared 

 

March 23, 2016 (Winnipeg, MB) – On Tuesday, March 22, Kelvin High School 

administration contacted Winnipeg Police Services about rumours of a threat to the 

school. WPS have investigated at the school and advised there is no actual threat to the 

school.   

When reports come to our attention we take these matters seriously. While this threat 

turned out to be a rumour, the safety of our students is always our first priority.  

Classes are continuing today as normally scheduled. 

Contact: 

Radean Carter 
Public Relations Services 
(204) 789-0412 
rcarter@wsd1.org 
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